August 20, 1945

Mrs. Mary Hunter
Margaret, Texas

Dear Mrs. Hunter:

Last woekend I received a letter from Lt. (jg)
Delbert L. Campbell, U.5.8, - L.8.T. 241, 7.P.0. San Fran-
cisco, California, in which he enclosed a photograph of T.P.'s
final resting place on Guam. I am sending you prints of
these two photographs and in the Rebound which I am writing
I will have more to say regarding Delbert Campbell's letter.

Delbert states that in case you would like some more
made, Delbert's mother has the negatives end will be glad to

send them to you. Her address is Mrs. lLewis W. Gmboll,
R.R. #3, Hutchinson, Kansas. $

1 an alno aorﬂ_ing & print to ?.P.'s swoetheart.

With every good wish to you, I am

Sincerely,

Forrest C. Allen
Direoctor, Physical Education

Varsity Basketball Coach
FCA sef : Vs




